
Chicken Soup for the Soul Entertainment to Participate in the Benchmark Micro-Cap Discovery Conference

December 5, 2017

COS COB, Conn., Dec. 05, 2017 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Chicken Soup for the Soul Entertainment, Inc. (“CSS Entertainment”) (Nasdaq:CSSE), a fast-growing provider of
positive and entertaining video content, today announced that chairman and chief executive officer, William J. Rouhana, Jr.,  will  participate in the Benchmark  Micro-Cap
Discovery Conference on December 14th in Chicago. Mr. Rouhana will host one-on-one and small group meetings throughout the day.

ABOUT CHICKEN SOUP FOR THE SOUL ENTERTAINMENT

Chicken Soup for the Soul Entertainment, Inc. is a fast-growing provider of positive and entertaining video content that brings out the best of the human spirit. The company is
aggressively growing its business through a combination of organic growth, licensing and distribution arrangements, acquisitions, and strategic relationships. The company
owns Screen Media Ventures, LLC, a leading global independent television and film distribution company with one of the largest independently owned television and film
libraries. The company also owns Popcornflix®, an ad-based direct-to-consumer online video service with five channels and thousands of television episodes and movies.
Chicken Soup for the Soul Entertainment makes its video content available to consumers globally through television and online networks, including its online affiliate APlus.com.
The company is also expanding its partnerships with sponsors, television networks and independent producers. Chicken Soup for the Soul Entertainment is a subsidiary of
Chicken Soup for the Soul, LLC.
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